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Tourism Attaché Francisco Lardizabal (4th from left) hands over a tourism token to Shedd Aquarium 

Senior Vice President Rob Stein (5th from left) as Consul General Jamoralin (3rd from left) looks on. Also 
joining them are (L-R) Consul Gener, Tourism Officer Navarro, Shedd Senior Director Mark Schick, VP 

Rogers, SVP Cheryl Mell, and VP Sarah Hezel. (Chicago PCG/Joey Erandio) 

 

 
Consul General Jamoralin (3rd from left) poses in front of the Wild Reef Exhibit aquarium 

with (L-R) VP Hezel, Ms Navarro, Attaché Lardizabal, VP Rogers, SVP Stein, Director 
Schick and Consul Gener. (Chicago PCG/Joey Erandio) 

 
 



 
Consul General Jamoralin (right) and Attaché Lardizabal 

pose in front one of the sharks in the Wild Reef Exhibit 
(Chicago PCG photo) 

 

 
One of the tanks showcasing the stunning corals and fish in the Philippines (Chicago PCG) 

 



 
The vibrancy and beauty of underwater life in the Philippines displayed at Shedd (Chicago PCG) 

 

 
The Philippines is one of the most sought-after diving destinations in the world, and this is in full 

display at the Wild Reef Exhibit (Chicago PCG) 


